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Dear Mr Tulloch, 

I am writing in regards to the proposed basement development at 8 Pilgrims Lane. 

We remain very concerned about the potential for ground movement and its effect on our Grade 2 listed 
house. 

We are also very concerned that the reports that Camden have commissioned are not conclusive and 
cannot rule out unwanted ground movement. The reports also conflict with independent reports that have 
been carried out by our neighbours, and fail to answer key questions about potential ground movement. 

We are also concerned at how the proposed work would affect our ability noose our driveway and garage. 
Pilgrims Lane is a narrow, one way street --yet another reason that this proposal is unrealistic. 

Therefore we believe it would be a huge error to carry out the proposed basement excavation, firstly 
because, by the report's own admission, the effects on our listed house cannot be quantified; and secondly 
because of the disruption to Pilgrims Lane and the potential obstruction of access to our house. 

Kindly confirm receipt of this message by return email. lam also copying my lawyer for reference. 

Thanks, 

C. Green 
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